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As a rancher in central Oregon I support HB 3119 by postponing the Advannced 

Clean Truck Rules will help us figure out budgets for our vehicles that use diesel.  

With the rising cost of these vehicle we can’t afford replacing 3 or more vehicles.  As 

ranchers we use our trucks until they don’t run anymore.  These vehicles would not 

be replace for 5 plus years or more.  As a rancher that expense is cost prohibited. 

Please consider supporting this bill to help the Agriculture community in this state. 


